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MONTHLY MEETING
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OFFICE
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SUBSCRIPTIONS

MISCELLANEOUS
DUTIES

NEXT COMMITTEE
MEETING

———— ——

Our next Monthly Meeting will be held at the LUTHERAN CHURCH HALL,
Brodie Road, Christies Downs on TUESDAY, January 11 at 8 p.m.

Slides will be presented at the Meeting made available by the Australian
Orchid Council. The Monthly Plant Competition will be resumed.

The following nominations have been received:--

President No nomination

Vice-President Keith Northcote

Secretary No nomination

Treasurer Brenda Lynch

Committee Thoral Tormet

Committee Two vacancies require nominations.

It is of the utmost importance that nominations shall be received for
all of the above vacancies prior to the Annual General Meeting. The
procedure will be that as nominations have closed the vacancies in
accordance with the Constitution are to be filled by the Committee and
therefore any nomination received after the closing date should be re-
garded as indications of willingness to fill a wvacancy.

The Committee have considered the duties of Secretary and it is envisaged
that the honorarium will be in the vicinity of $200 to cover Monthly
Meetings, Committee Meetings and Club correspondence. The responsibility
of the Marion Show will be handled independently unless the appointee
indicates otherwise.

The Committee have fixed the Subscription rate for 1977 as $2.00 per
Member. Subscriptions are now due and payable. With respect to those
Members who joilned at the 1976 rates they shall be deemed to be financial.

Members who would like the opportunity of becoming involved in the acti-
vities of either Judges, Plant Stewards, Ticket Sellers, or any other of
the various chores are asked to indicate their willingness to the
Secretary.

The next Committee Meeting will be held at the home of Les Poole on
January 18 at 7.30 p.m.



